

## THIS IS AN IMPORTANT MESSAGE FOR EVERYONE

## REGARDING OUR SEARCH FOR A NEW PRIEST

As you know, a team of people from All Saints has been faithfully meeting to work towards finding a **Priest** to lead us.

The Archbishop has presented the group with 8 names! Although it is ultimately the Archbishop who appoints a Priest, parishes are given a lot of say and input into this process. As we enter the next phase and initiate the interviews it is important to hear from as many people as possible to aid in the discernment process.

As we pray about and contemplate these names, your feedback is valuable. We would appreciate you answering four questions. Once you have done so you can get them back to us in one of three ways:

- drop them off at the church during office hours
- email them to Faith (<u>fbrace@telusplanet.net</u>)
- call Faith at the number below and she will pick them up

If you know of anyone who does not receive emails, please let Sonya know and we will deliver this to them.

## AND NOW FOR THE QUESTIONS:

- 1. What things do you value most about All Saints?
- 2. What qualities do you think are most important in our new Priest?
- 3. What is your hope for All Saints as we search for a new Priest?
- 4. Please add any other comments or concerns.

Please return your answers by Wednesday, October 27 at the latest – THANK YOU!

## **Committee Members:**

Ruth-Anne Mariey (Chai	r) 403-992-5723		
Carmen Beck	403-851-0166	Terry Dykstra	403-616-9841
Jackie Harbidge	403-650-2719	Jonathan Wasylik	403-200-7812
Faith Brace	403-669-4882	Elizabeth Short	403-660-5636

If you would like to speak to any of the members of the committee, please contact them.

I thank my God every time I remember you. Phil 1:3